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HAI Global and HAI Europe congratulate the Medicines Patent Pool (MPP) on the licensing
agreement with generic companies, most notably Aurobindo. The sublicenses are a major
step forward in the development of an effective MPP and will have a tangible impact on the
lives of many patients and promise the prospect of real improvements in global Access to
Medicines.

While acknowledging that these licences are an important step forward, with the potential
to deliver real improvements in global Access to medicines, HAI also supports efforts for an
inclusive and transparent dialogue with MPP, in order to ensure that persons living with
HIV, the broader public health community and the MPP work together, and that everyone
has an opportunity to be informed and consulted on core policy choice
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